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March 24. 2023

The 1-lonorable Kay Granger
Chairwoman
House Committee on Appropriations
H-307 The Capitol
Washington. DC 20515

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Ranking Member
House Committee on Appropriations
1036 Longworth House Office Building
Washington. DC 20515

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Sanitary Sewer Improvement in Cullman, AL project in fiscal
year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Culiman, located at 204 2
Avenue NE, Cuilman, AL, 35055. The funding would be used for reducing peak flow events at
the Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) and decreasing the duration of peak influent flows that
result from infiltration to the collection system. Rehabilitation measures will involve both open-
trench repairs arid replacement along with trenchless technologies.

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will improve public infrastructure
and public services for the constituents of Alabama’s 4EII District, who have been facing sanitary

sewer overflows due to severe rain events.

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title
VI of the Clean Water Act. 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq.

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project. and neither does anyone in my immediate
family

Sincerely,

Member of Congress


